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This presentation describes the good, the bad, and the ugly of grading and reporting poli-
cies and practices.  Stressing the importance of fairness and honesty in grading, a variety 
of ways to report student learning progress to parents and the community are discussed, 
including report cards, alternative formats for parent conferences, newsletters, phone calls, 
and other reporting tools.  Designing new reporting structures that better communicate and 
involve parents in students’ learning will be highlighted, along with policies and practices 
that should be avoided due to their negative consequences for students, teachers, and 
schools. 
 
Dr. Tom Guskey is Professor of Educational Psychology in the College of 
Education at the University of  Kentucky.  A graduate of the University of 
Chicago, he has taught at all levels, served as an administrator in Chicago 
Public Schools, and was the first Director of the Center for the Improvement 
of Teaching and Learning, a national educational research center.  He is the 
author of numerous award-winning books and over 100 articles published in 
prominent research journals as well as Educational Leadership, Kappan, and 
School Administrator.  Dr. Guskey served on the Policy Research Team of the 
National Commission on Teaching & America’s Future, on the Task Force to 
develop the National Standards for Staff Development, and recently was 
named a Fellow in the American Educational Research Association, one of the 
Association’s highest honors.  As a consultant to schools throughout the 
world, he helps bring insight to some of education’s most complex problems. 

Date:   August 3, 2010 

Location:   Glacier Canyon Lodge -  

  Wisconsin Dells 

Time:   8:30-3:30 

Cost:   $100 CESA 5 Title I Consortium 

  $200 CESA 5 Center Members 

  $275 All others 

 

Registration Information 
Workshop #849 

 
Registration Deadline:  July 31, 2010 

 
Please register for this event at  

www.myquickreg.com 
 

Questions?  Phone 608/742-8814 Doug Shanks x305 or 
email assessment@cesa5.k12.wi.us 

Cancellation Refunds for Participants:  Registered participants will receive a full refund if they cancel more than three 
working days before a workshop.  Because of our commitments to the trainer and the food vendor, participants who can-
cel less than three working days or do not attend, will be billed the full fee.  

CESA 5 
Center for Accountability and Assessment 

Kathryn Richardson, Ph. D., Director 

District  rates available 
for districts utilizing 
this event as an all 
staff professional de-
velopment event. 


